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I put on the record that I fully support the above Bill.

The latest IPCC report has stated clearly that we have only a handful of years to drastically reduce 
Australia’s and the worlds carbon emissions. Now is not the time to open new coal mines. The 
proposed Adani Carmichael Mine and the other proposed coal mines that would follow on from the 
Carmichael Mine must not be allowed to start-up.

Stopping the opening of the Galilee Basin is for the benefit of the planet’s climate. 

I strongly support this Bill proceeding. 

The Adani Carmichael mine and other mines in the Galilee constitute a giant carbon bomb and must 
not procede.

Yours faithfully

Gillian Reffell
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